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Kristen Mueller

From: Veronica Hernandez UTBllg <utilitybilling@uctx.gov>
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 9:07 AM
To: Cox, Christopher
Cc: Kim Turner; Vicky Cortez; utilityclerk
Subject: LEAVES

Importance: High

Good morning, 
We have been receiving many calls as to why the bags of leaves are not being picked 
up, mainly the Sunrise Canyon subdivision. It is that time of year where everyone is 
raking their yards, spring clean up. What I am asking, is there a specific time frame as 
to when all the bags of leaves will be picked up? I would like to have an answer for when 
the next customer calls in. Thank you for your assistance.  
 
Happy St. Patrick’s Day 
Veronica Hernandez 
Utilities Administrator 
2150 Universal City Blvd 
Universal City, Tx 78148 
210-659-0333 ext. 711 

 
 


